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General: 
Another short week with most crews back in 

action by Wednesday.  

Youls Road and Princes Highway intersection 

widening has been completed and is now ready for 

the delivery of the turbine components.  

Foundations: 
The short week accompanied by some wet 

weather meant that there were not any major 

advancements with the foundations. 

Excavations continued at foundation sites, no 

concrete pours and some backfilling. 

Connections: 
The trenching on site for the underground 

connections continues and progress was made 

when the other construction crews were on 

extended Easter leave.  This gave the trenchers 

the opportunity to do access track crossings 

without too much disturbance. 

Activity at the collector sub station is moving 

along and taking shape. 

The delivery of the transformer for Tarrone 

North terminal station has been delayed due to 

some road condition issues. 


